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Letter dated 10 April 2002 from the Permanent Representatives of
Australia and Indonesia to the United Nations addressed to the
Secretary-General

As you may be aware, Australia and Indonesia jointly hosted a major
conference held in Bali, Indonesia, from 26 to 28 February 2002 to consider the
issue of people smuggling, trafficking in persons and related transnational crime.

Attached is the text of a letter from the Co-Chairs of the conference, the
Minister for Foreign Affairs of Australia, Mr. Alexander Downer, and the Minister
for Foreign Affairs of Indonesia, Dr. Hassan Wirajuda (see annex I).

Also attached is a statement issued by the Co-Chairs summarizing the key
outcomes of the conference (see annex II). We request that the present letter and its
annexes be circulated as a document of the General Assembly.

(Signed) John Dauth
Permanent Representative of Australia

to the United Nations

(Signed) Makmur Widodo
Permanent Representative of the Republic of Indonesia

to the United Nations

* A/57/50.
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